
U-BC 

E association of university and college employees 

Receiver General for Canada 
c/o Revenue Taxation Canada 
Surrey, B. C. 
V3T SES 

Dear Sir, 

March 24, 1981 

Enclosed please find two cheques in the amounts of $1108.75 
and $27.76. The former c~eque is, as you can see, the February 
submission for Income Tax, C.P.P. and U.I.C. contributions. 
The latter cheque is intended to rectify the U.t.c. submission 
made in January of 1981 due to a miscalculation discovered 
recently. 

If you have any questions concerning th ese figures, p le a s e 
contact me at 224-2308. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy G. Lymer, 
AUCE Local If l, 
Secretary-Treasurer 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, 8 .C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


